
Subject: RE: Confirmation on AAMVA states that participate in sharing of driver's license
photos
From: "Slagle, Geoff" <GSlagle@aamva.org>
Date: 2/6/20, 3:14 PM
To: Jason Kelley <jason@eff.org>, "Ursino, Brian" <BUrsino@aamva.org>

Hi Jason,

The list of states on the website is correct - and image exchange is not part of State-to-
State.

Apologies for the delay in responding.

Regards,

Geoff Slagle
Director, Identity Management, AAMVA
D: 703.342.7459 | HQ: 703.522.4200
aamva.org

-----Original Message-----
From: Jason Kelley [mailto:jason@eff.org] 
Sent: Thursday, February 6, 2020 1:39 PM
To: Ursino, Brian <BUrsino@aamva.org>; Slagle, Geoff <GSlagle@aamva.org>
Subject: Re: Confirmation on AAMVA states that participate in sharing of driver's license 
photos

[ External email ]

 

Hi again Brian,

Thank you for connecting us. I hate to ask, but do you have any sense of when the leave may 
be over? 

Thanks again for your time. I really appreciate your help.

Jason 

On 1/25/20 8:22 AM, Ursino, Brian wrote:
Hello Jason,
By this e-mail, I am connecting you to Mr. Geoff Slagle, AAMVA Director of Identity 
Management. Geoff will follow-up on your inquiry as soon as he is able, but he is 
currently on leave so I thank you in advance for your patience. Sincerely, 

Brian Ursino
Director, Law Enforcement
American Association of Motor Vehicle Administrators (AAMVA) 
C: 703.350.5103 
aamva.org 

-----Original Message-----
From: Jason Kelley [mailto:jason@eff.org] 
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Sent: Thursday, January 23, 2020 10:57 AM
To: Ursino, Brian
Subject: Confirmation on AAMA states that participate in sharing of driver's license 
photos

Mr. Bursino,

I'm conducting research to determine which states share driver's license photos for facial 
recognition purposes with one another via AAMVA cross-jurisdictional agreements. 

Public records requests we've received from Nebraska and other states in 2018 list "14 
states and the District of Columbia" that share images via the "National Digital Image 
Exchange Program." I am wondering if this is the same as the Digital Image Access and 
Exchange program, as described here: https://www.aamva.org/Digital-Image-Access-and-
Exchange/ 

If so, is it correct that the participant states listed at that URL is now (as of January 
2020) the correct list of participant states which share driver's license photo images  
with one another? 

This list is: 

Alaska
Nevada
Washington
Idaho
Arizona
New Mexico
Colorado
North Dakota
South Dakota
Nebraska
Kansas
Iowa
Missouri
Arkansas
Mississippi
Illinois
Indiana
Kentucky
Ohio
Pennsylvania
Maryland
Virginia
Massachusetts
Hawaii 

In addition, I'm wondering if the S2S program (described here: https://www.aamva.org
/state-to-state/) includes image sharing. 

Please feel free to call me any time at 423-716-8350, or to email. 

Thank you for your time and assistance—it is very much appreciated.

Sincerely,
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-- 
Jason Kelley
Digital Strategist
Electronic Frontier Foundation
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